From: Andrea [INNENEGEGEGN

Sent: 29 December 2015 12:49

To: Planning

Subject: Ref 2015 /6971 /T. FAO Jerry Oxford- LOGGED 06/01 SE

From. Andrea & Michael Taylor
The Garden Flat, 31 Lyndhurst Road, NW3 5 PB

Also. 31A & FlatD Of the same address.
Ref. 2015/6971/T

Dear Sir / Madam & Jerry Oxford,

Please note that the above application for work on trees at 2 Akenside Road, NW3 5BS does
NOT make mention of a TPO on a ginkgo tree in our garden - we have a common boundary the
length of both gardens - & also appears to be requesting the felling (complete removal) of a lime
tree which is in our garden.

Please investigate these matters urgently & contact us to put our minds at rest - we have always
looked after our trees as befits them & the conservation area they are in | as all your records will

show.
I i e Tayior )

Thank you.
Both of whom have spoken to Jerry

-ndrea Taylor ). Oxford .

Thank you again,
A & M Taylor



